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shredders
Powerful ways to protect your identity

6-sheet shredder 

cross cut

6 sheets

up to 2 minutes

manual reverse

busy street 
(75 decibel rating)

3.8 gallon (14.4 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards

713327/$39.99

8-sheet shredder 

wire mesh basket

cross cut

8 sheets

up to 2 minutes

manual reverse

busy street 
(75 decibel rating)

5.6 gallon (21.2 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards

713266/$69.99

10-sheet shredder 

handle provides �additional 
safety features

cross cut

10 sheets

up to 2 minutes

auto reverse

busy street 
(75 decibel rating)

5.7 gallon (21.6 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards, CDs & DVDs

649936/$99.99

10-sheet shredder 

maximum security,
ultra-quiet operation

micro cut

10 sheets

up to 8 minutes

auto reverse

ultra quiet 
(60 decibel rating)

4.2 gallon (16 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards, CDs & DVDs, 
paper clips

712220/$199.99

powerful & compact
where you open your mail

cross cut

10 folded sheets

up to 5 minutes

auto reverse

normal conversation
(67 decibel rating)

1.5 gallon (5.5 liter)

junk mail, paper, standard 
staples, credit cards, CDs 
& DVDs, paper clips

649935/$59.99



full sheet & junk mail 
�desktop shredder

cross cut

12 sheets

up to 7 minutes

auto reverse

normal conversation 
(70 decibel rating)

1.8 gallon (6.9 liter)

junk mail, paper, standard 
staples, credit cards, 
CDs & DVDs, paper clips

704450/$79.99

full sheet & junk mail shredder
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shredders
Powerful ways to protect your identity

12-sheet shredder 

narrow design, �
ultra quiet operation

diamond cut

12 sheets

up to 6 minutes

auto reverse

whisper quiet
(58 decibel rating)

7.1 gallon (27.2 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards, CDs & DVDs, 
paper clips

703283/$129.99

15-sheet shredder

cross cut

15 sheets

up to 10 minutes

manual reverse

normal conversation
(72 decibel rating)

8.5 gallon (32 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards, CDs & DVDs, 
paper clips

615699/$149.99

15-sheet shredder

maximum security,
ultra-quiet operation

micro cut

15 sheets

up to 15 minutes

auto reverse

ultra quiet 
(60 decibel rating)

7.13 gallon (27 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards, CDs & DVDs, 
paper clips

675637/$299.99

18-sheet shredder

front loading, 
fits under desk

cross cut

18 sheets

up to 20 minutes

auto reverse

normal conversation 
(72 decibel rating)

8.4 gallon (32 liter)

paper, standard staples, 
credit cards, CDs & DVDs, 
paper clips

649934/$279.99


